Greg Kellogg

From: Dianne McCormick

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 11:26 AM

To: Greg Kellogg

Subject: FW: Resolution and Letter

Attachments: Res. 2020-09-223.pdf; 200911 Livingston FY21 CRFLHD Testing-Vehicles.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Greg,

Attached is the Resolution accepting the funding and the letter that allows vehicle expense. We have already asked for the approval for the two vehicles from MDHHS and have been given approval to proceed.

Thanks ~ Dianne

From: Barton Maas <BMaas@livgov.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 11:17 AM
To: Dianne McCormick <DMcCormick@livgov.com>

Subject: Resolution and Letter

Barton Maas

Financial Services Coordinator Livingston County Health Department 2300 East Grand River Ave., Suite 102 Howell, MI 48843-7578 P: 517.552.6805







E-mail Confidentiality Notice: This message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the named recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution of any confidential and/or privileged information contained in this e-mail is expressly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy any and all copies of the original message.

Please think of the environment before printing this email.